
SMEC staff have inspected the works and is satisfied that the quality of work appeared

to be of a standard to comply with the approved Storm Water Management Philosophy

and construction drawings.

X

7-11-13

I note that at the time of inspection the wetland plants were not established, as at the

time the HDPE liner had not been installed.




